
Creating Senior Binders – Pages due to Church office 6/8/22

The binder is filled with pages contributed from family members and friends  and other 
members of the congregation who would like to contribute. There is no right or wrong
way to create a page or 2 or 3.  Say what is on your heart and use your creativity. Our 
past Seniors have enjoyed receiving these binders finding them inspirational and 
comforting during the next step in their lives. 

Action Needed: 
If you know one of our graduating seniors and 
would like to create a page here is what you 
need to know:
Pages should be 8.5 x 11
Pages can include:

a. Photos
b. Favorite memories
c. Scripture 
d. Encouraging words 
e. Letters
f. Or any other creative ideas you 

have
Pages need to be delivered to Kelly Shiflett or 

Church office by June 8th for assembly 
into the binders

Pages can be delivered hard copy or 
electronically

This year’s Seniors:
Nathan Best
Joe Boyce
Ryan Cooper
Devon Derrenbacher
Karley Fennington
Sam Johnson
Kathryn Portwood
Kayla Russell
Sophia Shifflett
Madeline Swoop
Olivia Tregoning
Benny Vanderham
Alexandra Wilson


